
HMS Parent
Newsletter
December 17, 2021

A Note from the Principal
HMS Families:


Our final week before Winter Break has been an exciting one. We had a school spirit week, pep
assemblies for each grade level, and saw the conclusion of the HMS Food Drive. Today our staff sang
holiday songs for the students as they arrived on campus and our eighth grade band performed here
at school and for the District Office staff. You can find photos of all of these events below.


We'd like to thank our Hockinson Families for helping us reach our Food Drive goal! Thanks to the
generosity of our students and families, our HMS students were able to donate 8,584 cans of food to
Fire District 3 today. This year was our most successful Food Drive ever!


The HomeBase class that earned the most overall points was Ms. Callen's class. The class that
brought in the most cans of food was Ms. Broten's class with 1,232 items contributed. Our seventh
grade class was the grade-level winner. While we enjoyed the friendly competition between classes, our
greatest reward is knowing that we are helping those in need in our Hockinson Community! You can
read more about our Food Drive in Clark County Today and our Hockinson News Round Up.


Last week, we had our HMS Winter Band Concert. If you did not get a chance to check out the concert
in-person, you can view the performance here.


We wish all of the HMS students and families a very happy holiday and a restful Winter Break. We hope
that you have the opportunity to enjoy some family time and enjoy the season!


~ Meredith
meredith.gannon@hocksd.org

https://www.clarkcountytoday.com/news/hockinson-middle-school-students-shine-in-food-drive/
https://www.hocksd.org/News/hsd-news-round-up-dec-10#sthash.NbRmqjuz.dpbs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2FSaZuD7sNc
mailto:meredith.gannon@hocksd.org


Spirit Week Highlights

Holiday PJs Ugly Sweater Color Wars

HMS Food Drive

Winning
HomeBase Classes
at Fire District 3

Unloading Food Canned Food
Donation

HMS Awards
Please join me in congratulating our HMS award winners for the
month of December. These students were selected for an HMS award
by one of their teachers for consistently demonstrating Honorable,
Motivated, and Safe and secure behavior.


December Award Winners
Emilie W., Yaziel C., Summer M., Lucy L., Parker L., Edward H., Elsie L.,
Evelynn M, Gavin J., Nivaran S., Taylor B., Austin C., Kieran H., Karina
O., Ryder B., Cody W., Grant H., Kylie H., Alexis H., Abby O., Ethan C.,
Matthew E., Meela S., Katie K., Andrew M., Thomas M., John C.,
Courtland W., Alexa S., Evelyn N., Liam M., Isabella K., Kyla K., Kaleb
S., Daniela O., Payton H., and Ryker S.

https://s.smore.com/u/68ca/608b89aff2e1ce9c347f08b9ff00470f.png
https://s.smore.com/u/83d6/966f5e4a1897477c0e63404849e54a2a.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/fbbc/b3c15a37b2020c595864062cdca01937.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/be9e/d550a80d331dac935f874d684472c949.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/5ec7/02c47d201e47f6bae005b44d5c3341e0.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/12bf/d5e669295b9d1fb3705f270d536dcc3b.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/9dcb/2411fb9e65751e8bde986ef0b3059e18.jpeg


Pep Assemblies

Tissue Challenge Candy Cane Toss Shake Off

HMS Events

8th Grade Band Staff Singing to
Students

The Giving Tree

COVID Testing Op… www.hocksd.org

https://s.smore.com/u/03d0/e34a185e3d1926d6226eca950588a17e.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/c279/1f48200ad2825b06987396d03e0b5d3b.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/488d/5bce23d90ec61447f27745a0df45da5c.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/ab9a/9dddb4c00995f0ab32be2df03a8d671b.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/1bbb/8eeb2eac2183d766cf7310a22c9c1099.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/3b6e/de3c335056e3a96effcb36aa0cf31c50.jpeg
https://www.hocksd.org/News/covidtest4all


Upcoming Events
December 20 - 31: Winter Break - No School

December 20, 21 and January 2: COVID Testing Available at HSD
January 3: Return to School
January 3: Boys Basketball Tryouts Begin
January 17: Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School
January 27: HMS Student Awards Evening - 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
January 27: Clark Jazz Festival
January 28: End of Semester 1 - No School
January 31: Semester 2 Begins
February 4 - 5: North County Honor Band
February 18 - 21: Presidents' Day Break

https://www.hocksd.org/News/covidtest4all#sthash.yJSd1vjt.lUj7zO78.dpbs


Facebook

Hockinson Middle School

15916 NE 182nd Avenue, Brush … (360)448-6440

hms.hocksd.org/

https://www.facebook.com/HockinsonMS
https://s.smore.com/u/edbb/8481ba94a4d6e3518e75ac61489a9139.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=15916%20NE%20182nd%20Avenue%2C%20Brush%20Prairie%2C%20WA%2098606&hl=en
tel:(360)448-6440
https://hms.hocksd.org/

